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NOTICE 
 

 To all community organizations and 

general public: Due to the building 

construction on the town hall/fire station 

the town hall will be unavailable for 

meetings and events after the August 14th 

election until the construction is 

completed.  Please make arrangements 

for alternate venues. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.   

 
 

 
Posted: July 6, 2018                                Chairman: Randy Halstead 

        Clerk: Theresa Cain-Bieri 

 
__ Jacksonport Town Hall / Fire Station 
__ Bley's Grocery 

__ Mike's Port Pub 

__ http://www.jacksonport.org 
 


